
What Happens Next?

Thank You
Thank you for attending this drop-in session. Community
involvement is a key part of flood risk management, and your views
are appreciated.

Figure 1: Project Stages

Any Comments or Questions?
Please speak with a representative from Perth & Kinross Council,
Sweco or Balfour Beatty. Please also take this opportunity to record
your views by completing a comment form, or by e-mailing
comriefloodscheme@pkc.gov.uk.

Contact Details

For further information or to comment on the proposals please
contact:

Martine Blake
Project Manager
Flooding Team
Perth & Kinross Council
Pullar House
35 Kinnoull Street
Perth PH1 5GD
Tel 01738 475000
E-mail: comriefloodscheme@pkc.gov.uk

Further information on the proposed flood scheme can be viewed 
on the Council’s website at: 
www.pkc.gov.uk/comriefloodscheme 

Comrie Flood Protection Scheme      Community Drop-In 2-8pm, 23rd & 28th June

Next Steps

Your views are important to us and will inform the final detailed
design of the flood scheme.

The Council will collect any questions and feedback provided by
you and will respond in the form of a short report, summarising
any comments made. This report will be published and
demonstrate how your views have been considered in the final
proposals.

We will issue a further newsletter once the report and final
proposals are available.

The advanced works will be undertaken by Balfour Beatty and will
progress from July until October 2022. The indicative timeline for
the scheme is shown below. Continued Community Involvement

We are committed to continuing your involvement with the flood
scheme and will continue to keep you updated.

Funding Position  
The Comrie Flood Protection Scheme has been included within the
national priority
list of flood schemes and forms part of the current Tay Flood Risk
Management Plan and Local Flood Risk Management Plan.

The Scottish Government and the Council have agreed in principle
to fund the scheme. The Scottish Government will contribute 80%
of the overall capital cost and the Council will contribute the
remaining 20%.

Funding is in place and the current project budget is £27.9M,
including allowances for contingencies.


